
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
February 29, 2024 
Circular No. SBP-DJ-0018-2024 
 
 
 
 
 
General Manager 
 

Subject:  Business and Customer Service Schedule at 
the Superintendency of Banks  

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please be advised that on Wednesday, March 13, 2024, the Superintendency of Banks will be holding a 
working meeting that will be attended by all its employees. 
 
As a result, the offices of the Superintendency of Banks will be closed on Wednesday, March 13, 2024, 
from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
 
Thus, procedural and administrative deadlines will be suspended, as appropriate. 
 
Please bear in mind that any inquiries or claims to be made during that date may be submitted 
electronically through the following URL address: https://www.superbancos.gob.pa/sac.  
 
We kindly request that you provide the necessary instructions to your staff. 
  
Best regards,  
 
Digitally signed by [S] 
NAME CASTILLO CHANG, 
AMAURI ARIEL – ID 8-238-386 
Date: 2024.02.29 11:33:49 -05’00’ 

Amauri A. Castillo 
Superintendent 
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